
 

Dick Paige 

MHHC President 

And Now........... 

 

      The News 
 
 

On February 11 we will have a Valentines' Party. Cook-
ies and drinks for everyone but especially the ladies so 
bring her along. Play a song with a woman’s name 
like Gloria or Barbara Ann. Maybe a song remembering 
your Mother. Female members can play a song for 
their man.  In March, on the 25th play something with a 
Spanish or Latin theme.  
 
Looks like on the Saturday, March 24th, we will go to 
an open mic at the Aurora Elks Club. Time to be deter-
mined. 
 
Your board of directors met on the 28th before the club 
meeting. We decided NOT to try and host 2020 SPAH 
for a number of reasons. Lloyd Johnson will have a fi-
nancial report for the next meeting. We are asking for 
one person to step up and find us two (2) places to 
hold an open mic later in the year. If you would like to 
volunteer please call me. 
 
I am announcing that Lloyd Williams has been ap-
pointed "Member-at-large" for 2018. Welcome to the 
board Lloyd. 
 
A special "Thank You" to Forest Ernst for serving the 
past 2 years as member-at -large. 
 
Please continue coming, playing and having fun! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY CLUB SCHEDULE 
 

 

February 11 1:30 p.m.  

 

  Club Meeting 

 Historic Grant Avenue  

216 S. Grant Street, Denver 

 

 
 

February 25 1:30 p.m.  

 

  Club Meeting 

 Historic Grant Avenue  

FEBRUARY 2018 

2018 Officers 
 

President….……...…….....Dick Paige 720-220-1931 

           gwabi2@hotmail.com  

Vice President …..........Scott Paulding 303-237-8774 

Secretary…...……....... 

Treasurer……….……..Lloyd Johnson 303-366-2422  

Member-At-Large…...Lloyd Williams 303-404+2219 

Newsletter Editor…...........Nancy Bale 303-829-6465 

HARMONICA HIGHLIGHTS 

www.milehighharmonicaclub.com 

http://www.milehighharmonicaclub.com


 
MHHC Open Mic – 1-14-18 
 

Barry Staver     “Home on the Range” 

Lloyd Williams     “I’m in the Mood for Love” 

Lou Acosta     “Fly Me to the Moon”  

Ed Martin      “Annie’s Song” 

Tom McFarland     “Summertime” 

Richard Keller     “It’s a Small World;” “Happy Birthday” 

Scott Paulding     “Mairzy Doats” 

Freddy Alexander     “When Did You Leave Heaven” 

Roger Bale, Ken Moyer and Tim Winkelman   “I’m Confessin’” 

 (The Twilight Harmonica Trio) 

Bernie Lopez     “La Paloma” 

Jim Kummer     “Can Can”  from Orffenbach”s “Orpheus in the   

        Underworld;” Sports Theme 

Lee Taylor & Christ Wallace   “When the Glendyborke Comes Down,” “If You only  

        had a Mustache,” “Old Man Take a Look at My  

        Life” 

Dave Neilson     “For Lincoln and Liberty” 

LeRoy DeVries     “The Happy Wanderer” 

 

Group Songs – “Auld Lang Syne 

 

 
                       

 

  

         
                             

 

   

 

 

 

 

 



Open Mic – 1-28-2018 
 
Barry Staver      “Star Spangle Banner” 

Ed Martin      “Hit The Road Jack” 

Roger Bale, Ken Moyer, Tim Winkelman  “Beer Barrel Polka,” “The Too Fat Polka” 

 (The Twilight Harmonica Trio) 

Sally McKae & Barry Staver    “Row, Row, Row Your Boat” 

Lou Acosta      “A Bicycle Built for Two,” Glory, Glory Hallelujah”   

Chris Doughty     “New York Giants Fight Song” 

Freddy Alexander     “Take Me Out to the Ballgame,” “Creole Bell” 

Freddy Alexander, Grey Coffey &    “Its Only a Paper Moon” 

 Chris Wallace 

Lloyd Johnson     “Cruising Down the River” 

Ken Moyer      “The Korean National Folk  

        Song” 

Paul Davies      “When you Wish Upon a Star” 

Paul Davies & Greg Coffey    “Swanee River,” “Comin Round the Mountain” 

Scott Paulding     “Johnson Rag” 

Bill Kawamura     “Edelweiss 

 

Group Song – “Ode to Joy 



 Dues!   Dues!   Dues! 
It’s that time of year, when we ask you to support the club with your annual dues payment of $24.   

Just think of what you get for only $24 - friendship with people who enjoy playing or just listening to  

harmonica music; a summer picnic and a holiday party; and classes taught by experienced players.    
 

There are 52 members in the club. 

So far, 22 have renewed their membership for 2018. 

Let’s get everybody up to date: 
 

Bring your dues payment to a club meeting — or — mail it to the MHHC treasurer: 

Lloyd Johnson,  1071 Jasper St.,  Aurora, CO  80011 


